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Aquarion® Activation Advisory 1 

 

 
August 15, 2016 
 
 
For Immediate Release 
 
 
RE: Aquarion® Activation Advisory 
 
The eyewash nozzles should be replaced on the Aquarion® fluid cartridge models listed below 
sold from August 1, 2014 to August 1, 2016, and the fluid cartridge tubes should be 
repositioned.  Fluid cartridges sold prior to August 1, 2014 are expired and should be replaced.  
This advisory does not apply to expired fluid cartridges. 
 
AFFECTED MODELS: 
AQ120 - Aquarion® Prefilled Fluid Cartridges 
AQ110 - Aquarion® Prefilled Fluid Cartridges 
AQ111 - Aquarion® Fillable Cartridges 
 
Eyewash nozzles manufactured before August 1, 2016 may include protrusions on either side of 
the piercing tube as seen below in figure 1.  Open the Aquarion® tray using the release tabs on 
the bottom of the pull handle according to recommended procedures being careful not to 
puncture the foil on the Aquarion® fluid cartridge tubes.  Install the replacement eyewash 
nozzles to allow the piercing tube to fully engage the fluid cartridges. Replacement eyewash 
nozzles are available at no charge from Encon.  Please call Encon® Safety Products customer 
service representatives at 1-800-283-6266 to place your request for replacement eyewash 
nozzles. 
 

 
 

FIGURE 1 – Location of Protrusions 
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To ensure that there is no tension on the tubing, verify that the tubing is captured in the retaining 
clips and curved slightly inward between the retaining clips and the tray forks as seen below in 
figure 2.  

 

 
 

FIGURE 2 – Recommended tubing placement 
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